


opportunities. 

Oregon Resident: Any person who resides in Oregon and possesses an Oregon 
Driver's License or Oregon Identification Card issued by the Oregon Department of 
Motor Vehicles. 

POLICY: 

The OLCC established the Chance to Purchase Program in 2018. This program has been 
very popular with Oregonians and further expansion of the Chance to Purchase Program 
has been requested by our stakeholders. The OLCC will hold Chance to Purchase 
Drawings quarterly throughout the calendar year. The chance to purchase drawings 
will be held in the months of March, June, September, and December. This program is 
designed to increase the availability and percentage of rare and highly sought after 
distilled spirits available to the public. 

The Distilled Spirits Division will monitor trends in popularity and scarcity and adjust 
appropriately to make sure that the distilled spirits available in the Chance to Purchase 
Program are the most popular and sought after distilled spirits. This will include some 
distilled spirits that are common stock, but that are highly sought after and difficult to 
find on store shelves. 

The Distilled Spirits Division will actively work with manufacturers to bring a variety of 
distilled spirits into the Chance to Purchase program. 

The Distilled Spirits Division will present an overview at the February Commission 
meeting on the success of the prior year's program. 

PROCEDURES: 

OLCC will coordinate and execute four Chance to Purchase Drawings in every calendar 
year. They will occur on or before March 31, June 30, September 30, and December 31. 

OLCC will contract with an outside vendor to conduct the drawing for transparency 
purposes. OLCC will use an internal drawing process until the outside vendor process is 
completed but will engage a state agency representative outside of OLCC to monitor to 
insure impartiality. 

The Distilled Spirits Program will select the distilled spirits for each of the quarterly 
Chance to Purchase drawings. The distilled spirits that can be included in this program 
are vendor allocated, seasonal, common stock and special order. 

The Distilled Spirits Division will coordinate with OLCC Communications to reach the 
citizens of Oregon to raise awareness of the drawing and the Chance to Purchase 
Program. A separate email has been established for all external communications 
streamlining a one point of contact model for the public. The email is 
olcc.chancetopurchase@oregon.gov and will be monitored by the Distilled Spirits 
Division. 
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